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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

Congratulations to the new Journeymen from the Class of 2024! We are proud of you and all you have accomplished! 
 

It is good to see our members participating in our meetings and contributing their thoughts and ideas for all to ponder. 

While not every idea will be approved, I applaud the efforts by all to try to think of ways to improve our hall. I would like 

to recommend that ideas be run through the business manager so that he can check how the proposals will benefit the 

Union, and the legality of the proposal with the International Office. 
 

Once more, Paul Karges and Anthony Pohlman are taking time out of their busy lives to try to make our hall a nicer place. 

We truly appreciate all that they do. 
 

We all enjoyed the tacos prepared by Jared Parsley for our June Union Meeting. We appreciate all the work that he puts 

into making our meetings a little nicer. Jared would like to thank Paul Karges and Tony Pohlman for their help in cleaning 

up after the meeting. 
 

We currently have 45 open calls at the hall. Many of these are offering incentive pay, 15% hourly wage increases, and 

overtime hours. If you are traveling and would like to spend the summer at home, this is a great opportunity. If you are at 

home and not sure if you want to go back to work… think of all the things you could do with the extra money. Any way it 

goes, we hope to put our fine electricians out to work in our Local soon. 
 

 Fraternally,  

 

 

 

 

Michael S. Ruppert 

Business Manager 

 

 

 


